
 

PUBLIC NOTICE  

CHANGE OF THE AUCTION DATE FOR GOVERNMENT BOND AUCTION NUMBER 

03/2022/BA 

 
The Bank of Zambia wishes to inform the general public and all investors in Government 

Securities that Government Bond Auction Number 03/2022/BA which was scheduled to be held 

on Friday 18th March 2022 will be held on Monday 21st March 2022. The change is in view of the 

declaration of Friday as a public holiday for the state funeral and burial ceremony of the fourth 

President of the Republic of Zambia, the late Mr. Rupiah Bwezani Banda.   

 

All applications (Competitive and Non-competitive) should be submitted through the Central 

Securities Depository system by 11:30 hours on Monday 21st March 2022. Settlement will be on 

Wednesday, 23rd March 2022. Maturity dates of the Bonds will be adjusted in line with the new 

settlement date. Other terms and conditions remain unchanged.  

 

The general public and all investors are advised accordingly. For more information and any 

clarification, kindly contact the following:  

 

DIRECTOR – FINANCIAL MARKETS  

Bank of Zambia  

P O Box 30080  

LUSAKA  

Email. Government.Securities@boz.zm  

Tel: +260 211 399300/399399  

 

ASSISTANT DIRECTOR - COMMUNICATIONS  

Bank of Zambia  

P O Box 30080  

LUSAKA  

Email. info@boz.zm  

Tel: +260 211 399325 
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